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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

This written testimony is in opposition of SB1154. As a life long resident of Oregon, 

myself and my family have seen a steady decline of freedoms and steady increase of 

taxes. I realize some taxes are needed but this one smells very bad. Is the State of 

Oregon going to reimburse my family for the considerable amount of monies we have 

invested in the original water well, 3 water well pumps and filtration system, $25,000 

+. I have also been told that SB1154 would allow unannounced visits to monitor 

usage. If this is true,this is a huge problem to overcome. 

Maybe the politicians in Salem should spend more time making life easier and more 

affordable for the citizens of Oregon. In case you have not noticed, voters in Oregon 

as with the rest of the country are getting fed up with tax and spend politicians. Do 

better. 


